From: Anderson, Chris
Subject: SMSU Mustang Movers
Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 3:56:12 PM

Greetings Faculty and Staff:

The tradition of Mustang Movers on Move-In Day has taken on a different look in
2020. We want the tradition to continue with those from the campus community who
want to help.

Here are the guidelines for 2020 Mustang Movers:

e Maintain physical distancing of at least six feet.

e Wear your mask.
Be the friendly, welcoming face of the University.
Refrain from carrying items.
Remain outside the residence halls.
Assist by:

- Providing directions.
Standing by the belongings at the unloading areas or outside the residence
halls while the student and their family move them in.

Having hand sanitizer available.
Answering any questions the students and family members have.
We ask that you do not congregate with other Mustang Movers, maintain physical
distancing, and wear your masks.

Here is information for those interested in being Mustang Movers:

* Go to the Gold Rush Days tent located on Birch Street in the green space across from
the Child Care Center. It is there you will sign up for a shift. Your help in any way
is welcome, and we would suggest a two-hour shift: 8-10 a.m., 10 a.m.-noon,
noon-2 p.m., or 2-4 p.m.

e Mustang Mover T-shirts: We do have shirts again this year, but have reduced the
number, so pick them up on a first-come, first-served basis during your shift.

« Staff at the tent will instruct you on protocols, what area they would like you to
cover, and supply updated information about the process, if any.

Let’s make SMSU’s welcome to campus a positive experience for our new students and
their families. We appreciate your help as Mustang Movers!

Tim Alcorn
Scheduling and Event Planning Director


mailto:Chris.Anderson@smsu.edu

